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Hello,  
  
Homework: 
Mathematics:​  In preparation for the SATs tests the children will now 
receive paper homework. This week the children have been given an 
arithmetic paper - they are usually given 30 minutes to complete this 
test. However, this is practise and can be supported at home.  
Spellodrome:​ The children are expected to achieve 500 points weekly. 
In addition to this, they are now expected to complete the look, say, 
cover, write and cover tasks in their homework diary. They will be 
tested on these words each Monday and then given 6 new spellings to 
learn.  
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
English:​ Your child should have brought a picture of our new class 
WAGOLL home. We have been learning a letter of complaint. Please 
encourage your child to practise their WAGOLL.   
Topic:​ A reminder that optional homework is due for ​Bright Sparks​. 
Please bring in any completed entries after half-term. This is an 
optional homework; however, homework like this will help prepare the 
children for secondary school.  
 
Tudors 
Next half-term the children will learn about the Tudors. This week the 
children will bring home a new knowledge organiser containing all of 
the facts that will underpin our learning, as well a list of optional 
creative homeworks linked to the Tudors.  
 
Reminders for next half-term: 
Malvern payments 
A reminder that, if your child is going to Malvern, the payments need 
to be made by Friday 29th March. There will be a parent information 
meeting in the summer term.  
 
 

 
SATs 
This half-term the children have completed different practice SATs 
tests.We have been very impressed with their effort and focus, with 
some of the children even asking for extra homework. This is not a 
requirement but they can do it, if they feel it would benefit them.  
 
SATs week is week beginning 13th May 2019. 
Date Exam 

Monday 13 May ​2019 Spelling, Punctuation & 
Grammar - Paper 1 Spelling, 
Punctuation & Grammar - Paper 
2 

Tuesday 14 May ​2019 English Reading 

Wednesday 15 May ​2019 Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) 
Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 16 May ​2019 Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 
 
Thank you, 

 
Mr Laight and Miss Gatfield 
 


